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Laura Streib, Candidate for Portland City Council District 2
Endorses and supports an official 503Day in Portland

Portland, Oregon- Tomorrow is 503Day! (May 3rd) in Portland as envisioned by
the CityCastPDX podcast team.. Laura is thrilled that Portlanders want to
bring joy and love to the city by supporting small businesses, visiting new
neighborhoods, meeting in community at coffee shops, bars, restaurants,
food carts, tattoo parlors, playing music, making art, and more! Take a walk in
the park. Clean up some trash. Take time to meet someone new. As a
Portland City Council candidate in District 2, Laura pledges to vote in favor of
503day if elected this November. So get out there and be part of your
community and celebrate 503Day.

COMMUNITY, CONNECTION, COLLABORATION

##
Media Contact:
RUN LAURA RUN Campaign: media@laura4pdx.com. Go to Run Laura Run’s
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